
Lunch Delivery Program
Meals-in-Motion
March 30th through April 9, 2020
April 13th through 17, 2020
Beginning Monday, March 30, 2020, the Charleston School District will deliver no-cost meals for our students and local
children under the age of 18. To promote social distancing, meals will NOT be available at the cafeteria.
Eligibility: Children 18 and under residing in the Charleston School District may receive a free hot lunch and next-day
breakfast.
Sign-Up Required: To receive a delivery, parents/guardians must complete the ONLINE Lunch Delivery Program
participation form and submit it to the district. The form must be received no later than 8:00 p.m. for a next day delivery.
We will continue to check this form each evening to identify new participants. A one-time submission of the online form is
all that is necessary for continued participation. Those who enroll initially but wish to discontinue deliveries may do so by
call 479-965-7160.
The participation form is located at:
https://docs.google.com/…/1FAIpQLSdrRiTQajVns6y4Aw…/viewform
The menu will consist of items such as chicken strips, crispitos, corn dogs, hamburgers, and pizza. District staff members
will be making deliveries and leave meals on your front doorstep. Deliveries will begin at 11 a.m..
Meals will NOT be delivered on April 10th. School is scheduled to be closed on April 10th (Good Friday).
We understand that this is a stressful time in our community, and we want to reach out to our families by providing meals
making it one less thing our students and their parents need to worry about during their hectic day.
As always, thank you for your support during this time. It is a wonderful thing to be surrounded by a caring community even
during a time of social distancing. Please continue to practice healthy habits and stay safe. #wearecharleston
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